April 25, 2024

Dr. Gregory Hobaugh
Superintendent

High Bridge School District

40 Fairview Avenue

High Bridge, New Jersey 08829

Dear Dr. Hobaugh,

| am writing to notify you that | will be resigning from my position as Special Education Teacher
with High Bridge Elementary School at the end of the school year. My last day of employment
will be June 30, 2024.

| greatly appreciate the opportunities that this school has provided me, as well as the
professional guidance and support from the administration that has allowed me to grow within
this position. Although | will sincerely miss this school community, my colleagues, and this role,
| am seeking a position that is closer to home and my children. | am truly grateful for the
opportunity to have worked here, and | wish High Bridge Elementary School all the success in
the future.

If | can be of any assistance during this transition, I'd be happy to help.

Sincerely,

)~
o ST,

Krista Pachuta



